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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

The City of Oneonta Police Department is currently investigating a bank robbery that occurred at the NBT 

bank located at 1 Wall Street in the City of Oneonta, NY.   

 

On December 29th, 2021 at about 11:00 a.m. a single male suspect entered the bank on foot through the 

main entrance off Wall Street, proceeded to a teller window and demanded the teller to hand over an 

undisclosed amount of U.S. Currency. 

 

The male is described a 5’08-6’00” tall, wearing a dark colored hooded sweatshirt, dark colored pants and 

is about 220-250 lbs with a heavy build.  He was last seen walking in an easterly direction on Wall Street.  

At this time there is no reason to believe the subject was armed and there is no indication of an ongoing 

threat to public safety. 

 

As this case is an active investigation, no additional information will be released at this time.  The public is 

encouraged to contact the Oneonta Police Detectives with any additional information at the Oneonta Police 

Department at (607) 432-1111. 
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